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Department:
Environmental Affairs
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

Private Bag X 447- PRETORIA - 0001- Environment House - 473 Steve Biko Road, Arcadia - PRETORIA

DEA Reference: 14/12/16/3/3/1/1879
Enquiries: Ms Salome Mambane

Tel: 012 389 9385 E-mall: SMambane@environment.qov.za

Willie Howell
GiBB

PO Box 35007
MENLO PARK
0102

Tel: 0123485880
Emall: whowell@gibb.co.za

PER EMAIL / MAIL
Dear SirfMadam

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF THE AMENDED BASIC ASSESSMENT REPORT FOR THE
PROPOSED UPGRADE TO SUBLIME ACCESS ROAD AND NEW INTERSECTION WITH R580, EXARRO
MATLA MINE, EMALAHLENI LOCAL MUNICIPALITY, MPUMALANGA PROVINCE

The Department confirms having received the Amended Basic Assessment Report for the abovementioned
project on 24 April 2018. You have submitted these documents to comply with the Environmental Impact
Assessment (EIA) Regulations, 2014, as amended.

You are hereby reminded of Section 24F of the National Environmental Management Act, Act No. 107 of 1998,
as amended, that no activity may commence prior to an Environmental Authorisation being granted by the
Department,

Kindly quote the abovementioned reference number in any future correspondence in respect of the
application.

Yours sincerely

Mr Sabelo Malaza

Chief Director: Integrated Environmental Authorisations

Department of Environmental Affairs

Letter signed by: Ms Azrah Essop

Designation: Environmental Officer Specialized Production: EIA Coordination, Strategic Planning and
Support _

Date: ¢ Apsl 2018



